
 

 

 

 
June 2, 2020 

 
VIA	ELECTRONIC	FILING	
 
Ms. Barcy F. MacNeal, Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 

Re:  PNG Telecommunications, Inc. Compliance Statement 
Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 
 

 
Dear Ms. MacNeal:     
 

Pursuant to the requirements of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Entry of May 14, 2020 in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI (“May Entry”), PNG 
Telecommunications, Inc. (“PNG”) submits this statement affirming its compliance 
with 47 C.F.R. § 51.911.  PNG’s current Ohio intrastate switched access rates mirror 
its 2020 FCC-approved access rates and therefore no intrastate tariff revisions are 
required at this time.  This statement is being filed in compliance with Ordering ¶ 8 
of the May Entry.   
 
 Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.   
 
 
 Sincerely,                                                           
 
 
 Sharon E Porter 
 Senior Tax Manager 

    PNG Telecommunications, Inc.   
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